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Product Change Notice 

 
VI Brick BCM Array 

 

 
Date: March 8, 2013 
 
PCN #: BE130308        

 
To Our Valued Customers: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor Brick Business Unit products. The purpose of this notice is to 
inform you that the VI Brick BCM Array product line is being discontinued. 
 
PCN Type:  
Notice of product discontinuance requiring migration to an alternative product.  
 
Product(s) Affected:  
Products with part numbers beginning with BC384R and BC352R.   
See the following list of affected model numbers. 
 
BC352R110T030VM-00 
BC352R110T060VM-00   
BC384R120T030VM-00   
BC384R120T060VM-00   
BC352R440T033VM-00   
BC352R440T065VM-00   
BC384R480T033VM-00   
BC384R480T065VM-00   
 
Description: 
Due to low manufacturing volumes and component availability, the product family has become 
uneconomical to manufacture and support.  Although there are no drop-in replacement parts for 
this unique packaging platform, there are functionally and electrically equivalent alternative 
products available.  Customers may try to migrate to VI Chip or VI Brick BCMs with the same 
electrical specifications, but different package and connection style.  
 
   
Company Contact:  
Applications Engineering 
Vicor Corporation 
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA 01810 
apps@vicorpower.com 


